SNOW REMOVAL

The Village of Lucas Street Department works hard to maintain safe driving conditions during a winter snow
storm. Here are some helpful guidelines for residents in case of snow accumulation:
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At the onset of a snowstorm, salt is applied to street to prevent icing.

Once plowing of snow has begun, several passes will be made on each street to provide curb to
curb clearing.

Depending on the duration of a storm and the amount of snow fall, it may be necessary to repeat
the lowing process several times.

When a snowfall stops, it take the Village approximately 4-6 hours to complete the snow-
removal process village-wide.

Please do not park cars on the street (If at all possible during a snow fall). This impedes the now
removal process and causes vehicles to be plowed in. The Village has a parking ban ordinance it
the snowfall is greater than 2” in depth.

Please be considerate of others when removing snow from your property. For the safety of our
residents, it is imperative that property owners take responsibility to clear their own sidewalk.
There are many children who walk to school and other residents who use the sidewalks
frequently. When they are clogged with snow, residents are forced to walk in the street.

When clearing snow from you property, it should remain on your property. Do not blow snow
from you property onto a neighbor’s property or onto the streets. Putting additional snow on the
streets cost the village additional money as it forces crews to work longer to keep the streets
clear. When you clear your driveway, stack the shoveled snow to the right side of your drlveway
to reduce the amount of snow plowed in front of your driveway.

When a snow removal operation is underway, the Village Street department works around the clock to provide
the best possible service to the residents of Lucas. Your assistance during these types of snow events is greatly

appreciated.




